
ABCD Site Highlight

University of Utah 
The Adolescent Brain Cognitive Development 
(ABCD) Study team at the University of Utah has 
been busy getting to know families under the 
direction of Drs. Deborah Yurgelun-Todd and 
Perry Renshaw. So far, nearly 400 participants 
have enrolled, with more scheduled in the coming 
weeks!

ABCD Staff Members: (left to right) Punitha 
Subramaniam, Sophia Hill, Erin McGlade 

We are partnering with schools around the Salt 
Lake Valley to connect with families and invite 
them to participate in the study. We have had so 

much fun attending school events, including Back 
to School Nights, Student Education Planning 
conferences, and Math and Science Night, where 
we lead science demonstrations and talk to 
students about how their brains work. We are so 
grateful to all the schools for working closely with 
us to help spread the word about ABCD!

Students and families have really enjoyed their 
experiences in the study. One of the highlights 
is selecting prizes after participants complete 
ABCD tasks. Students also enjoy the one-on-
one interactions they have with our research 
assistants—playing games and learning about 
research. Some families say that participating in 
the ABCD Study is the “cool thing to do” and that 
students are excited to wear their ABCD brain 
t-shirts to school.

We would like to send a special THANK YOU to all 
our ABCD families for spending time with us. We 
look forward to seeing you again!

Fun Fact 
 
Fun Fact About Salt Lake City: 
Salt Lake City receives an 
average of 500 inches of snow 
each year! (Movoto)  
http://www.movoto.com/guide/salt-lake-city-ut/salt-lake-city-facts/ 
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Students’ Space

Here’s what some of the students are saying 
about their time in the ABCD Study:

“I am honored to be part of this study!
“I am having so much fun! I wish I didn’t have to 

wait a whole year before returning!”
Photo: ABCD Staff Members:  

(left to right) Chandi Sheth, Punitha Subramaniam,  

Kirsten Cline, Alicia Thompson

ABCD In The News
‘Healthy, happy kids’: U. joins largest long-term study of teen brain development in U.S.

Co-Investigator of the ABCD Study at the University of Utah Dr. Erin McGlade is excited about a 
long-term study of teen development. “We have a lot of really good cross-sectional studies that 
only look at 9-year-olds or 20-year-olds or 13-year-olds, but we don’t really have good studies 
that look at the same kids throughout the 10 years,” McGlade said. (Deseret News, 9/19/16) 
www.deseretnews.com/article/865662857/Healthy-happy-kids-U-joins-largest-long-term-study-of-teen-brain-development-in-US.html

Did You Know?

Light or moderate exercise like a walk or a bike ride has 
been shown to improve mood and overall well-being. 
Researchers have found that there were no additional 
benefits to emotional health from intense exercise.   
Read more about this study at Science Daily:  
https://www.sciencedaily.com/releases/2017/05/170512081324.htm
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